Post Office Box 1668 / Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103 / (505) 843-6762

June 9, 1993

Mr. Gary Williams

NM 0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88210

Reference: Duncan Federal #1
Sec. 31 - T8S, R28E

Bradenhead Survey Test Schedule
Plans to P & A

Gentlemen:
The above referenced well is scheduled for a Bradenhead Survey Test on June 17th.

We have contracted with Jim Kuykendall to plug & abandon this well; a copy of our
letter to him is enclosed.

A copy of our Sundry Notice to P & A the well is also enclosed; this was sent to
the BLM on June 10, 1992 and approved by them on June 18, 1992.

Inasmuch as the well will be plugged per letter and Notice, we request that the
June 17th test date be set aside.

Very truly ypurs,

lint/

Tom Kimball
Landman

Enclosures



